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Great Committee

From: Albert Perez <makaleha63@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:39 AM
To: Great Committee
Subject: GREAT-44: Possible Bike Tour Landing Area
Attachments: BikeTourLandingArea.jpg; BikeTourLandingArea.docx

Aloha, 
 
Per Chair Molinaʻs request, I am sending you a Word document containing a Google Street View 
photo of a possible bike tour landing area at Mile Marker 3.0 on State Highway 378, Haleakalā 
Highway. I have also attached it as an image. 
 
Mahalo, 
Albert Perez 

  You don't often get email from makaleha63@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important 



 
Potential Bike Tour Landing Area at Mile Marker 3 on State Highway 378 

 
 
 


